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April 19, 2002

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMEER COMPANIES

Re: Withdrawal of the Link Plus Pelicy Program

In 1983, the North Carcolina Rate Bureau implemented the Link Plus
Policy Program. This Program was designed as a combination
automobile and homeowners policy program and tracked the individual
monoline automobile and homeowners policy forms implemented by the
Rate Bureau.

The Commissioner of Insurance has recently approved the withdrawal
of the Link Plus Policy Program from use in North Carolina
effective December 1, 2002.

In that regard, companies writing the Link Plus Policy Program
should implement the necessary steps to cease writing this policy
program on all business effective December 1, 2002.

Please see to it that this circular is brought to the attention of
all interested personnel in your Company.

Very truly yours,
F. Timothy Lucas

Personal Lines Manager
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